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Vilnius conference organized for National Human Rights Institutions of the OSCE member states was concluded
The Commissioner for Human Rights Elmira Suleymanova attended international conference entitled National Human Rights Institutions (NHRIs) of OSCE member states co-organized by the OSCE ODIHR and its Lithuania Office in Vilnius. The conference was attended by Ombudspersons of different countries, international experts, well-known specialists, as well as the representatives of civil society. 
In her speech the Commissioner noted that amendments and annexes had been made to the Constitutional Law on Ombudsman with regard to designation of Ombudsman as an NPM and fulfilling the supervision over requirements envisaged in the Law on Access to Information.
E. Suleymanova noted the activity of the Azerbaijani ombudsman is regulated with the Constitutional Law on Ombudsman, focused on her competences. 

The Commissioner emphasized special attention is paid to cooperation of NHRIs with courts, also talked about the activity of Institute and problems in this regard.

Experts attended the conference highly appreciated the experience of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman. 
During the visit the Commissioner also attended the meeting with Azerbaijanis living in Lithuania. 
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